

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and CEO

DATE:

August 4, 2017

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill 17-0104

Zoning – Conditional Use Tavern – 1700 West 41st Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill 17-0104, for the purpose of allowing the property known as 1700 West 41st Street to be conditionally used as a tavern. If passed, the bill will assist with the retention and expansion of Union Craft Brewing Company, a small business dedicated to job creation in Baltimore City, by allowing them to relocate their taproom to this new location.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given to City Council Bill No. 17-0104.

cc: Kyron Banks